
Farewell Visit to Minister of Water and Irrigation, 
and Mayor of the Greater Amman Municipality 

 

On September 28, 2020, H.E. Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

paid a farewell visit to H.E. Eng. Raed Abu Al-Saud, Minister of Water and Irrigation. 

Ambassador YANAGI thanked the minister for his active cooperation in the water sector, 

which is one of the priorities of Japan’s assistance to Jordan. During the meeting, H.E. 

Eng. Raed Abu Al-Saud repeatedly expressed the gratitude for Japan’s assistance. 

On the same day, Ambassador YANAGI also paid a farewell visit to H.E. Dr. Yousef 

Shawarbeh, Mayor of the Greater Amman Municipality. Ambassador YANAGI reminded 

the cooperation with Amman city until today, and expressed his appreciation for the 

collaboration of the Mayor. H.E. Dr. Shawarbeh appreciated Japan’s support through 

UNDP and UNHABITAT. 

 

 

 （with H.E. Eng. Abu Al-Saud）         （with H.E. Dr. Shawarbeh） 


